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November 22, 1998 

Dear Harold: 

Just a note to wish you a Happy Thanksgiving and many blessings for you and Lil in the 
year to come. 

It has been frosty in the morning here and mild during the day, but looking like 
Thanksgiving time without a doubt. Not much precipitation. 

I have gained about 10 pounds since soccer officiating season has been over, so I need to 
get back to the health club and running to keep that from getting out of hand during the 
holidays. 

Tom Peet and I are talking about going to the NCSS Annual Meeting in Orlando next 
November after this year being off. We presented five years running, and he wants to do 
another with Roland Lane next year. By that time I will hopefully be in my second career 
job, retired from public education, but still using the experiences and skills learned to do 
some good somewhere. 

Chris graduates from Westerville North High School in June and Stephen is in 7th  grade, 
currently on the wrestling team after finishing his first season of football. Both are 
maturing in fits and starts, but, I think, getting to adulthood. 

I hope this finds both of you well and getting around. I know you are keeping your minds 
busy. Take care. Have a nice holiday. 
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